			 




		[image: ]

	
	PSNC Newsletter

	
	Wednesday 9th March 2022




	[image: ]

		
	
	

	
	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Most contractors benefitting from earlier advance payments; last few days to complete Advice Audit; help design a digital learning network; PSNC blog.

Most contractors are now benefitting from earlier advance payments
Over 9,600 pharmacy contractors who declared their February 2022 FP34C submission figures through the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal by 5th March 2022 will receive earlier advance payments tomorrow (10th March). This is circa 20 days earlier than the normal advance payment timetable. 

Contractors are reminded that from April 2022 (i.e. for prescriptions dispensed in March 2022), MYS will be the only route available to submit monthly FP34Cs.

Read more 

Final week to complete 2022 Pharmacy Advice Audit
PSNC's 2022 Pharmacy Advice Audit closes this week, with a deadline to submit data of 23.59 this Friday (11th March).

The Advice Audit provides invaluable information and statistics for PSNC to use to support its arguments in negotiations. Policymakers have been receptive to large datasets in the past, so we need as many pharmacy teams to take part in the audit as possible by the end of the week to strengthen our evidence base.

Learn more about the audit 

NHSE&I event on designing a Pharmacy Learning Network for digital services
NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I) are inviting pharmacy teams to discuss what an effective learning network to support digital services should look like for the sector.

Community pharmacy team members with an interest in the use of digital technology are encouraged to attend this virtual event, which will be held on Thursday 17th March 2022, from 10.00-11.30am.

Register for this event 

Read our Policy Team's latest blog article
In our latest Policy Team blog, PSNC's Director of Communications and Public Affairs, Zoe Long, reflects on the publication of the Government's 'Living with COVID' strategy and what this means for pharmacies for the negotiations on Year 4 of the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF).

Read PSNC's February Policy Team blog
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